
 

A big thank you to all of you who took part in the sponsored walk and helped fundraise to build this school in Benue 

State, Nigeria. The school opened during the end of September 2016.  

Here are some photos of the building work from start to finish as well as the children who are now, thanks to you, 

attending school. Thank you so much for helping these children have a better future 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Land given for school                                                               Building work begins 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                       Work continues 

     Roof timbers fixed                                                             Roof on                                      Plastering, windows and flooring 

 

 



 

School completed 

 

Children attending registration event to join the school – August 2016 

 

The children working hard learning in their new school                                               Children showing us their books  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children in their new school uniforms. 


